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St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Welcome Letter
	UKS2 Staff:

Miss. Brownley, Miss. McHugh, Mrs. Smith, Mrs. Ridgway, Mrs. Marston
	Date: Friday 9th Feb
Due: Thursday 15th Feb


	Welcome and notices:
This week Gareth Baker (our Patron for Reading) has visited classes across KS2 and in UKS2. He worked with small groups who have written the front page of a newspaper, detailing events of an Ancient Greek murder! On Wednesday, we finished reading the Boy in the striped pyjamas and Y6 watched the film. Next week (Tuesday) we look forward to our trip to the Holocaust Centre to visit ‘The Journey’. We would like to remind children to wear school uniform, bring a suitable coat and a packed lunch with a non-fizzy drink. In addition to this, there is the option to bring £5 (maximum) pocket money to spend at the museum. We recommend the ‘Journey’ book, which is sold at a discount to our school for £4 and tells the story of Jewish children and their plight during WW2. On Wednesday, we welcome Y6 parents to join us for a SAT’s talk at 5pm in Miss McHugh’s classroom.  

	Homework:
Maths - Times tables grid
English – Tenses (with extra Year 6 challenge)
English - Spellings

	Weekly and General Reminders:
*PLEASE NOTE - PE DAY CHANGE* PE is now on Thursday afternoons when both outdoor and indoor PE will take place. Please ensure your child’s PE kit is in school on these days, labelled with their names.
Lunchtime clubs (slips to the Office if you wish your child to take part).

Monday – Chess and Tennis (allocated per child)

Tuesday – Football

Wednesday – Lacrosse / Netball after school.
Thursday – Tennis (allocated per child)

Friday – Cross Country

Dates to note:
UKS2 visit to ‘The Journey’ at the Holocaust Centre, Newark on Tuesday 13th February 2018.

Year 6 Only – Wednesday 14th February @5pm - Year 6 Parents’ SATs Talk (all Y6 parents welcome).

*Future date – SATs week 2018 – Monday 14th May – Thursday 17th May 2018*

*Future date - YEAR 6 ONLY  - Year 6 Residential to Whitby – June 27th, 28th and 29th 2018*

	Homework due in – Thursday 15th February 2018


